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Tuesday 18th June 2024  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

To mark the end of Year 6 pupils’ time at Sacred Heart, in the last week of term, we will be holding 
a leavers’ disco and school fair for our Y6 children.  

The leavers’ disco will take place on Wednesday 17th July from 5:30pm until 7:00pm. There will be 
refreshments, party games and prizes. Please pick your child up from school at 3:15pm as usual on 
this day, and then return to school for our evening celebrations at 5:30pm. The disco is for children 
only. Children are not allowed to bring their mobile phones to the disco.  

The fair will take place the following morning, on Thursday 18th July from 09:45am until 11:45am. If 
the weather allows, we will hold our fair on the school field. There will be food and drink, music, 
games, face painting, an ice cream van, and lots more! Parents/carers are welcome to attend the 
fair and it would be lovely to see you there.  

In order to cover the cost of refreshments and the different equipment required to purchase and 
hire for our school fair, tickets for the disco will cost £5 per child. Please pay on ParentMail. 
Invitations will be passed onto the children once payment has been received.  

Please don’t hesitate to speak with me if you have any questions.   

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss Wynne 
Class 9 Teacher 


